FLAMES

ANNOUNCEMENT:

The Thai Government have announced that Friday, September 4™ and Monday,
September 7%, 2020 are to be considered as public holidays in lieu of the cancelled
Songkran holidays. Please note that ACIS will be open as normal on these dates as
planned in this year’s academic calendar.
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